
 

 

 

 

November 19, 2024 

 

To:  Members of the Equitable Growth and Housing Committee  

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Sayler Park Entertainment District 

 

Attached is DCED’s presentation regarding the Sayler Park Entertainment District. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Markiea L. Carter, Director, Department of Community & Economic Development  

bhartman
Typewriter
202402408


